
Up to $150,000 
ATTEMPED ROBBERY OF A LETTER CARRIER 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $150,000 for information leading to 
the arrest and conviction of the person responsible for the attempted robbery of a  

United States Postal Service (USPS) letter carrier.  

The incident occurred on September 11, 2023, at approximately 6:45 p.m., near the intersection of Ancient 
Trail and Shonto Trail, Flagstaff, AZ, 86001. The suspect described as a white male with a thin build, 

approximately 5’10” tall in his late 30s or early 40s wearing a green Grunt Style brand t-shirt, a blue surgical 
style face mask, and a Yankees baseball cap. The suspect was last seen driving  

a white 2000’s style Toyota Tacoma pick-up truck with a camper shell. 

 TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THIS PERSON YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

Reference Case No. 4123338 
All information will be kept strictly confidential. 




